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As T had indicated last month, the introduction of a Project Sponsorship for Community
Transportation Program Application and Maintenance Commitment was first precented to you in
May 2022. This was a Resolution presented to you for consideration which reads:

A resolution declaring the eligibility of the City of Aniak, Alaska to submit an
application to the Alaska Department of Transportation and Public Facilities
(ADOT&PF) for the Community Transportation Program for the Aniak Downtown
Roads Stormwater Drainage Project in the City of Aniak and authorizing the City
Manager, Diana Lehman to sign the application and future Project agreements.

Do you want me to continue pursuing this project? Having read Diana’s notes and
correspondence with both the State office and with Lisa Murkowski’s office, this may be a
doable project with the help of Murkowski’s office.

Missy and I will be at the CDBG onsite training next Tuesday and Wednesday whereby we can
better prepare closing out the Planning and Design portion of the Elder/Library facility. We will
also be getting assistance in submitting a grant proposal for the construction of the facility. That
grant proposal is due on Dec 21% and the grant amount is up to $850,000.

While we are in Anchorage, I will stay in Anchorage to attend a free training for Project
Planning and Development put on by the Alaska Region Training & Technical Assistance
Center. Training is on Monday Oct 24" through Wednesday through Oct 26™.



